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On September 1, 2021 Watchung Hills Regional High School and the Warren 
Township Schools will welcome back students in a more traditional fashion than 
we have seen since the beginning of the pandemic.  With that being said, the 
Warren Township Police Department would like to take this opportunity to 
remind our residents of the following: 

 

- Be aware of school buses picking up and dropping students off at various 
locations in town 

- Watch for students walking or riding their bicycles to and from school 
- Allow extra time to get to work/school as traffic will increase throughout 

the town during peak commute times 
- Be mindful of changing speed limits through school zones as students are 

now present 
- Parents remind students to pay attention to traffic when using the bus or 

walking/biking to and from school 

 

We wish all our students a safe and healthy school year. 

 

Chief William Keane 

Warren Township Police Department    

 


